
Use of photographic images 

A ‘picture paints a thousand words’ and the Chinnor & District, in common with other u3a’s, 

likes to capture special moments from activities and events for use on the website, in 

newsletters (KiT Plus) and promotional materials.  It is hoped that these will entice new 

members by showing them images of people engaged in a range of activities and having 

fun.     

The photographs and/or video recordings taken at their events are u3a use and are for 

publicity purposes and for reproduction on the website and social media pages  

When you engage in u3a events and activities it is on the understanding that images may  

be taken for u3a use  
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